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FRANK W. MCBEE. JR.

September 19, 1989

Dr. Hector P. Garcia «
1315 Bright Street=
Corpus Christi, Texas 78415

Dear Dr.  Garcia,

Many, many congratulations upon your selection as a
University of Texas Distinguished Alumnus. I know
these honors are not lightly given, so you should
be very proud of your career and your contribution
to the betterment of the world.

We will be. applauding on October 6.

Very sincerely yours,

Fr W McBee, Jr.
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